
Energy Committee Meeting Minutes 
January 8, 2020 
 
Members in attendance: Mary Bender, Dee Blake, Dave Hemenway, Bruce Johnson. Marty 
opened the meeting at 6:30. 
 
The Committee worked on the Energy Committee's Annual Report. Bruce to rewrite the first 
draft, will send to committee members for corrections, and will then send to Leslie.  
 
Marty and Dave presented NH Community Power. Committee will start to look at this.  
 
Dee and Bruce presented the Select Board's request to review Safety Building energy efficiency 
options. Committee to start to review this.  
 
Next meeting tentatively scheduled for February 13, 2020. 
Agenda items to include: 
NH Community Power 
Safety Building 
Any other business to come before the committee 
 
Submitted by: 
Bruce Johnson 
 


